
 

Dear Pi Phi Sister, 

Beginning in September, we will celebrate our ninth year as an alumnae group. Southlake Area 

Alumnae Club (SAAC) has accomplished so much and continues to make milestones each 

and every year. Under the past guidance of Lisa Fox, Audrey Pennings, Melanie Metzger, and 

Kris McCorvey, we have received the Club of Excellence Award every year. Our lives are very 

busy but the members of SAAC somehow make that extra time to fit Pi Phi into their schedule 

and continue with the tradition of Pi Phi’s Friends and Leaders for Life. This year the International 

Convention in June is in the Magic Kingdom so our theme will be “The Magic of Pi Phi”.  

We would be pleased if you would join our group this year and experience the magical feeling 

you get when you are connected with other Pi Phi sisters from all over the country. Please see 

all the enclosed information concerning meetings and opportunities for our upcoming year as 

well as the fun events we have planned.  If you would like to join SAAC, complete the enclosed 

“Membership Form” and mail it with your dues payment by September 1st or bring it to our first 

meeting.  

Our 73 dues paying members are from the surrounding areas of Southlake, Colleyville, 

Grapevine, Keller, Coppell, Argyle, Hurst, Corinth, Dallas, Trophy Club, Lantana, Arlington, 

Flower Mound, Irving, and Peaster.  As you can see, we travel from all over the DFW area to be 

a part of this terrific club.  

We are pleased to start our year off a little differently.  On August 31st, from 4:30 – 7 we are 

meeting at Truluck’s in Southlake Town Square for a “Young and Young at Heart” Happy Hour.  

We would like to attract our new alum members, those who just graduated or who have not 

been an alum long, to join us at this informal gathering, getting to know some members before 

our first meeting.  This gathering is open to all Pi Phi’s, so stop by and say hi.  Our SAAC “kick off” 

meeting will be held on September 14th at the home of Melanie Metzger’s at 1325 Eagle Bend 

in Southlake. We will be introducing the new executive board and previewing the year to 

come.  Please visit our website at www.southalakeareapiphi.org for up to date news and 

information about our fabulous club.   

I look forward to seeing you at our first meeting on September 14th and hope that you will plan 

to help us spread some magic within SAAC during the upcoming year.  

 

Your friend and sister in Pi Beta Phi, 

BJ Landers 

BJ Landers 

President, Southlake Area Alumnae Club, 
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